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3rd March 2020 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

CORONAVIRUS 

The department for Education has launched a new helpline to answer questions 

about COVID-19 related to education.  Staff, parents and young people can 

contact the helpline as follows: 

 

Phone: 0800 046 8687 

Email: DfE.coronavirushelpline@education.gov.uk 

Opening hours: 8am to 6pm (Monday to Friday) 

 

They have also advised that: 

 

‘No school should close in response to a suspected (or confirmed) COVID-19 

case unless directed to do so by Public Health England.’ 

 

Personal hygiene is the most important way we can tackle COVID-19 and we 

continue to remind the children of the importance of hygiene and hand washing. 

We would appreciate your continued help with reinforcing this message at home.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S J Moore 

Executive Headteacher 

  

mailto:DfE.coronavirushelpline@education.gov.uk

